
From: mirellacescutti@icloud.com   
Sent: 23 August 2022 12:23 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc:  
Subject: Berden Hall Farm (Pelham Solar) 
 
Application number on S62A/22/0006 (and UTT/22/2046/PINS) 
 
I am writing to object to the proposal by Statera to construct a solar farm on 177 
acres of land at Berden Hall Farm. 
 
My name is Mirella Cescutti 

 
 
The reason for my objection is as follows: 
 
 
Farmland should be used for farming! 
 
• Statera suggest that the majority of the land on the site is Grade 2 or Grade 3a 
agricultural land which is “best and most versatile” agricultural land. 
 
• This is productive farm land which should be used for farming. 
 
• We currently import more than 40 per cent of our food, and recent threats by 
countries to ban exports of vaccinations have highlighted the threat that similar 
bans could be imposed on food if countries are themselves short of supplies in 
the future. 
 
• It is predicted that we will need to produce 56 per cent more food by 2050 due 
to increasing populations. We have not increased food production by 56 per cent 
in the last 30 years, and if we continue to build on farmland we have no hope of 
achieving it in the next 30 years either. 
 




